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BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM
A L AKE To:  The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Mayor c/o Natawna Austin, g,xecutive Secretary
PAUL T. GRAZIANO W
Executive Director, HABC From: Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Commissioner, HCD

Date: September 6, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0727 - Charles Village Community Benefits
District Supplemental Tax — Exclusion from High-Performance
Market-Rate Rental Housing Tax Credit

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0727, for the purpose of excluding the Charles Village
Community Benefits District’s supplemental tax from a certain commercial tax
credit; and generally relating to the Charles Village Community Benefits
District’s supplemental tax.

The Department of Housing and Community Development defers to the
Department of Finance on the passage of City Council Bill 16-0727.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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Baltimore Housing reflects the combined efforts of the Housing Authority of Baldmore City and the Baltimore City Department of Housing and Community Development.



